
XSOL CO., LTD. 
August 20th, 2021 

 
Dear All 
 

Please be careful about false emails that pretend to be related to XSOL 

[CAUTION!] 
 
Recently, we are getting several alert information by partners that there are some fraud emails 
distributed by criminals which are offering managing positions such as a local representative 
in charge of overseas' projects (mainly in Southeast Asia) and requesting to open a bank 
account in overseas in order to receive the compensation, with a XSOL's logo and a letter with 
a false signature of some of our directors. 
However, this matter has nothing to do with our company. Please be careful of such suspicious 
emails and do not reply if you receive some of them. 
This issue has been reported to Japanese police and we will take all necessary countermeasures 
against the false domain such as [xsol-jp.co]. 


